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Upcoming Events:
10.04 - Financial Aid & Scholarship
Workshop at WDTC library
10.06 - Career Expo at the Monument,
Rushmore 5
10.20 - Fifth Annual Legends & Legacy Gala
at WDTC Event Center
10.20 - Scholarship Fair at the Scout
Center, Hot Springs, SD
10.29 - College Visit Day
11.01 - Scrubs Camp
11.10 - Career Services: Tips for Success
12.06 - College Visit Night.

5th Annual Legends
& Legacy Gala

Join us on Thursday Oct. 20. from 5:30
p.m.-8:00 p.m. in the Western Dakota

Technical College (WDTC) Event
Center.

To purchase your tickets:
Wdt.edu/legacy-gala

 
For more info contact:

Nora Leinen, Foundation Director
605-718-2436 or

Nora.Leinen@wdt.edu

President's Message
Greetings, Alumni of WDTC!

Every time I meet with groups in any western
South Dakota community, I meet WDTC
alumni or family members. WDTC’s alumni
have made a tremendous positive impact
throughout the region through their skills,
work, and contributions to their
communities. I am so proud of our alumni and,
with the increased demand for people with
technical, health, business, law enforcement,
and a variety of other skills taught at WDTC, I
hope that you also take pride in your success.

During my career in two-year colleges, I have
seen quite a few changes. Today, more than
ever before, technical college programs make
sense for everyone. For people who are
starting out in life, or, for people who need a
fresh start in life, technical education provides
short-term, focused, hands-on education that
leads directly to excellent career
launches. With very little debt and a great
career, our graduates can then chart their own
course in life, taking the know-how,
confidence, and resources they gain through
their education at WDTC into their future
pursuits, whatever those might be. 

We hope that this newsletter will give you a

Alumni: Miranda Luze, Class of
2019, Dental Assisting

Miranda is currently a dental assistant at Dr.
Stone’s Office in Lead. She landed her job by
being able to do her clinical hours at the office
while in college. She loved her time at WDTC
and loved how each program is driven by
hands-on learning. She was able to make great
friends while attending the
college. She chose WDTC because of the
individualized training each student gets. She
stated that she is a better hands-on learner, so
she really enjoyed that fact that the college is
focused on providing real world experiences.
 

https://www.wdt.edu/foundation-alumni/foundation-gala/


sense of connection to WDTC and to each
other so that we can work together to
encourage and support the next generations
of WDTC students. We want to continue this
proud legacy of developing the skills and
know-how in people and make our
communities great places to live.
Wishing you all the best and looking forward
to meeting you soon,

Ann Bolman, Ed.D.
President, Western Dakota Technical College

Check out the new stickers in the
WDTC Campus Store (aka

Bookstore)!

Encouragement for Potential Students:
WDTC is a great place for hands-on learning
and you will meet some of life-long friends
while here. Enjoy every minute of it!

Share your story!
Contact: Chutima Supboon

Scholarship Outreach Specialist
605-718-3064

Chutima.Supboon@wdt.edu

STAY CONNECTED!
BE INFORMED!
GET INVOLVED!

Visit:
https://www.wdt.edu/alumni/

FOLLOW WESTERN DAKOTA TECH
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